
 

August 2024 
 

As part of the ongoing development of the Ward Village neighborhood, we wanted to share our regular 

update on area improvements that will be occurring in the coming months. Below is a map of the area with 

locations of work identified. 

 

 
 

Additional details regarding the scope and duration of the work are noted below: 
 
A. Victoria Ward Park Makai – under construction through 2024. 

B. Victoria Place – under construction through 2024. 

C. Ala Moana Boulevard Elevated Pedestrian Walkway (State of Hawaii, Dept. of Transportation) 
– under construction through 2024. For questions on this project specifically, please contact HDOT 
Project Manager, Justin Ching:  justin.y.ching@hawaii.gov. 

D. Auahi Street Improvements – under construction through 2024. For questions on this project 

specifically, please contact: Jessica Voytik jessica.voytik@howardhughes.com. 

E. The Park Ward Village – under construction through 2025. 

F. Ulana – under construction through 2025. Associated offsite utility work along Ward Avenue, 

Pohukaina Street, Kamani Street and Auahi Street through 2025. Intermittent road detours and 

closures. 

G. Kalae – under construction through 2027. 
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For any questions, please contact: Mei Parrish – mei.parrish@howardhughes.com 
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